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Rudolf Run 

We would like to say a huge thank you 

to everyone who donated to St 

Michael’s Hospice as part of our 

reindeer run. All of the children ran 

around the playground whilst listening 

to Christmas songs to get into the festive 

mood. We are so proud of them for 

taking part and raising money for St 

Michael’s Hospice! 

 

MyChildAtSchool  

We would like to make all parents 

and carers aware of our new parent 

communication app MyChildAtSchool 

(MCaS) on which you will be able to 

see your children’s attendance, 

receive school announcements, and 

book wrap around and after school 

clubs. This will be replacing 

ParentMail which will no longer be 

available in the new year.  
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Dates for your Diary 

• Tuesday 7th January - First day of Spring Term  

 

• Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February 
- Spring Half Term  

 

• Friday 11th April - End of Spring Term  
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Christmas Crafts  

Everyone enjoyed doing Christmas crafts in their classrooms with 

parents and carers. Some year groups even sang Christmas Carols 

to raise the festive spirit. Thank you to everyone who came along 

and joined in on the fun! 

Christmas Bingo  

A huge thank you to everyone who attended the Leominster Primary School 

Christmas Bingo on 4th December. It was a lovely night full of festive cheer and 

amazing prizes. We have managed to raise an impressive £1896.95!  

Reception Nativity  

The children in reception put on an amazing performance of the Christmas 
story with lots of singing and great dance moves! We are proud of all of them 
for working hard to make this year’s Nativity one to remember. The reception 
teachers would also like to thank all the parents are carers for coming along to 
watch them preform and for the kind contributions they gave for the mince 
pies.  
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Priory Christmas Star Competition  

Thank you to all the children who entered our ‘Star’ competition for the Priory 
Church. We have been totally overwhelmed by how many beautiful star 

decorations were entered this year; we have found it almost impossible to 
judge. In the end we asked both staff and children to help us. Winners will be 

announced on Thursday! 
 We then had a wonderful morning at the Priory Church in Leominster. A small 

group of children decorated the LPS Christmas tree with the amazing, hand-
made star decorations, which were created by some of our very talented and 

creative students.   

Christmas Raffle  

Thank you to everyone who entered the 
Christmas Raffle on Tuesday 17th December 
and a special thank you to Jarrod Bowen for 
kindly donating a football with his signature. 
The winner of the football was very happy.  
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Merry Christmas  

 

Leominster Primary School wishes you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year! We look forward to seeing you again on Tuesday 7th January 2025.  

 

 

Nursery Christmas Carols  

Our Nursery children visited Waverley 

House in Leominster to sing some 

Christmas Carols, such as Jingle Bells, 

to the residents. The children brought 

festive cheer to everyone they sang to 

and were given a big round of 

applause for their excellent singing 

voices. Well done Nursery ! 

Poppy Sale  
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